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The CCCA does not think that all of these policies, in combination, are viable, 
and in particular opposes the exemption of retail food stores, which by their 
nature generate considerable parking demand. 
 
Point 4 - Incentives for residential vs non-residental uses 
 
The policies for residential and non-residential uses generally exempt parking 
requirements for most types of low-rise development. Many of our main streets 
are zoned for low-rise, mixed-use development, and the CCCA wants new 
development to  maintain and improve the residential character of the 
neighbourhood. To this end, the ideal low-rise built form on a street such as 
Somerset or Bank is one with retail on the ground floor and residences above. 
 
The CCCA does not support exemptions for office uses above the ground floor 
where residential uses are permitted, as this may lead to the loss of existing and 
potential residential units. 
 
We look forward to the staff recommendations and thank you for your 
consideration of the CCCA's input. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mitch Vandenborn 
President 
Centretown Citizens Community Association 
www.centretowncitizens.ca 
president@centretowncitizens.ca 
 
 
 

  
 


